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Dear BradyCops.org,
This Office does not maintain a list of police officers within the jurisdiction who would be commonly 
classified as “Brady Cops” or “Giglio Cops.”  Instead, if this Office becomes aware of any law 
enforcement officer within this jurisdiction (or any other jurisdiction, for that matter) who has a history 
of misconduct that would call into question their veracity, this Office refuses to work with them or use 
them or the information and evidence they collect to further the mission of the prosecution.  There is no 
need to keep a list of persons this Office has concluded it must refuse to work with because there is 
only one prosecutor in the entire county (that’s me), and I remember, and the LEO’s I have refused to 
work with are (fairly quickly after the question of veracity comes up) no longer employed in law 
enforcement.
Theodore Beutel
Eureka County District Attorney


